
 

Royal Cornwall Pendower Farm and Country Visit—CANCELLED 

 

Unfortunately our planned class trip for Pendower has had to be cancelled. Please see information below. 

 
“I am contacting you to let you know that, with great sadness, it has been decided to cancel the forthcoming Farm and 

Country Days due to be have staged here at the Royal Cornwall Events Centre on Wednesday 25th and Thursday 

26th March 2020. 

Following careful consideration of the current outbreak of Coronavirus it was felt to be inappropriate to stage such an 

event which not only brings together large numbers of children from a significant number of schools across the county 

but also relies on the generous assistance of a large number of exhibitors and volunteers, many of whom would come 

from those groups who are currently being classed as potentially being more vulnerable to the virus. 

We are obviously very sorry for any inconvenience and disappointment that this cancellation may cause but very much 

look forward to staging it again in 2021. Please be assured that your school will have first refusal when booking in next 

year, March 2021.” 

 

Miss Blayney has organised a fun day of cooking activities to replace the trip day. Any contributions  paid on 

your Parentpay account have been refunded. 
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No Friday Club this week. 

Due to tree planting and 

cooking going on through-

out the day. 

 

 

 

 

 

Carne Class: Emily for constantly having a positive 

attitude towards her learning. 

Pendower Class: William for his growing confi-

dence in the classroom. 

Kiberick Class: Dakota for being so cheerful, honest 

and growing in confidence. This week was Dakota’s first time attending 

an event at The Roseland Academy, even though she was nervous at first 

she thought it was great fun.

 



 

 



 

 

 


